
Jog-A-Thon, 2012… AWARDS! 
CONGRATULATIONS to the whole school!  Our goal was $15,000.  

Though we came up short, it was not by much.  Our final total for our 

2012 Spring Jog-A-Thon was $14,106.27!!!  Mrs. Hagseth was so im-

pressed by the hard work and determination of our students...that she 

decided we earned PAJAMA DAY!  Mrs. Hagseth will be camping out at 

the school on Tuesday night, June 12th, and will greet students on the last day of school 

for Pajama Day!   We are still accepting donations towards our Jog-A-Thon goal, 

in case any checks are still rolling in from out of town friends and family.   

 

 

June 11, 2:45pm 

PTO meeting, library, 

2012-2013 Budget      

Approval 

June 11th - ALL DAY! 

DNO Papa’s Pizza.  50% 

of ALL proceeds (with 

flyer) will go to PTO.  

Good for dine-in and take 

out!  Flyer was sent 

home on Thursday, 

please check your child’s 

backpack.  You can also 

find it on our website to 

print at home, by follow-

ing this link.  You must 

present the flyer for our 

school to earn the $$$. 

 

6pm - @Papa’s Pizza… 

MEET your PTO!  

Bring the kids to eat and 

play, and stay to get a re-

June 12th, ALL DAY 

Field Day!  Contact   

Jennifer Yamashiro if 

you can help! 

June 13th, Wednesday 

Last Day for Students! 

 

Looking Ahead: 

PTO Times 

June 8, 2012 Oak Hills Elementary PTO 

Top Individual Fundraisers: 

1st Place - Collin Barton           

2nd Place - Andrew Joelson         

3rd Place - Ellie Nase 

Top Overall Class Fundraiser: 

Mr. Amorose’s Third Grade  

Grade Level Popcorn Party 

Winners: Mrs. Guerra, Mrs. Bur-

nett, Mrs. Dennis, Mr. Amorose, 

Mr. Geier, Ms. Pierce 

Medal Winners, Most Laps: 

Kindy - Sam Erickson, Gabby Ramm 

1st grade - William Holboke, Gaby Jones 

2nd Grade - Thomas Lambert, Yulie Duvdevany 

3rd Grade - Brendan Richards, Aiko Gaudreault 

4th Grade - Sumiran Chandhok, Mia Middleton 

5th Grade - Cooper Bond, Brooke Thompson 

ALC - Ben Donald, Allyson Hooge 

Survey... 
Please take a moment to 

click on the link and fill 

out this short survey from 

your PTO.  We are trying 

to sort through our data 

from the Jog-A-Thon and make some 

sense of all of the information.  Your 

answers to the questions will help us 

decide how to proceed next fall with 

our fundraising efforts, and give us 

insight about our communication to 

the members of our PTO… YOU!  

Thank you in advance for your time 

and feedback. 

 

SURVEY HERE 

PTO MEETING 
Monday, June 11, 2:45pm 

Please join us after school for our last offi-

cial PTO meeting of the 2011-2012 school 

year.  We will be voting to approve our 

PTO budget for the 2012-2013 school year 

(based on the fundraising $ brought in this 

year), as well as voting in next year’s 

board… So far, we only have 4 people to 

vote in... 

We are still in need of the fol-

lowing board members: 

Co-President, Co-Treasurer 

Volunteer Coordinator 

Grant Writer 

Contact Cyndie or Jennifer if you would 

like to be involved. 

http://www.oakhillspto.org/wp-content/dinnersnightout/PapasPizzaDinnerNightOut.pdf
mailto:jennifer.yamashiro@gmail.com
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KQ69RR3
mailto:president1@oakhillspto.com


Oak Hills Elementary 

PTO 

Where you can find 

the PTO: 

 Website 

(www.oakhillspto.org) 

 Facebook (Oak Hills Ele-

mentary PTO) 

 Google Calendar (Oak 

Hills Elementary PTO 

Calendar) 

 In-School Calendar of 

Events (front entrance to 

school) 

MUCH THANKS 

to the following 

volunteers: 

 

Lynn Asbury and the On 

The Move Team for the 

amazing job this year! 

 

All of our Amazing Art Lit 

Volunteers for keeping 

Art in the Classroom for 

our children.  We studied 

some inspiring Artists this 

year!  Special kudos to 

Rebecca Moon-

Leibowitz, Jodi Peter-

son, and Lesly Sanocki 

for keeping our volunteers 

trained and heading up 

the “move” to the portable.  

We love that Art Lit has a 

home base. 

 

Jog-A-Thon Crew!  

Thanks to all of the Parent 

Volunteers that marked 

laps, cheered the kids 

around the track, and 

handed out Otter Pops in 

the cold rain!   We couldn’t 

have done it without you. 

ON THE MOVE… 

Featured in the Beaverton   

Valley Times 

Congratulations to Lynn Asbury and our 

On The Move Program for the fantastic 

Write-Up, “Feats of the Feet,” in the 

Beaverton Valley Times!  They were 

there during Monday’s Assembly when 

our Marathoners and Ultra Runners 

were recognized for their achievements 

this year.   Click on the link above to 

read the entire article.  You can also find 

a link to the article on our PTO Face-

book page. 

Dinner Night Out… 
Join the PTO Monday, June 11th, at 

Papa’s Pizza.  Our school 

will receive 50% of all 

proceeds (purchased with 

flyer, click here to print) 

on dine-in or take out orders.  This deal is 

good all day!  Lunch and Dinner! 

PLUS: Join us at 6pm in the banquet 

room for a PTO Q&A!  Bring the kids, feed 

them dinner, let them play...and we can 

chat about our school and how we can best 

support our teachers and students.  This is 

a great place to learn about how to become 

more involved... 

Field Day… Tuesday, June 12th! 
 Calling all volunteers!  Click on this link to access the Google Docs Field Day Volun-

teer Sign Up page.   This is a fun day for the children to engage in a number of 

track and field type events. Even if you aren’t able to volunteer, it is a fun day to 

just come and watch the children have a great time. Field Day is Tuesday, June 

12, 2012. You are welcome to come watch even if you can’t volunteer.  

 Kindergarten through 2nd 8:30 am to 10:15 am 

 3rd through 5th grades 11:30 am to 2:00 pm 

 All School Picnic 10:45 – 11:15 am – Your child can purchase a picnic lunch or 

bring one from home. 

Field Day is filled with fun and games and marks the culmination of a rigorous 

school year. Planning the event is work, but well worth it. Once your field day is 

over, your students will be left with wonderful memories.  The children participate in 

all kinds of fun events and help is needed to plan, set up and run the them. The chil-

dren love field day and parents like you are needed to help keep it running smooth!   

A Note From Mrs. Hagseth... 

Several of our teachers will be moving 

room locations as 5th grade is moving 

inside. This will cause a domino effect 

as teachers move to keep grade levels 

close together. The District is only 

providing 25 boxes per teacher if the 

teacher is relocating to another school. 

They are not providing boxes for inter-

nal moves. Mr. Mike has been saving 

boxes from the kitchen, but we won't 

have enough. If you have any empty 

cardboard boxes to recycle, would you 

consider breaking the boxes down and 

dropping them off at Oak Hills?  Bring 

them by anytime and we will find a 

place to store them.  Thank you!  
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